
 

 

 

September 25, 2020 

Country Club of Lansing 

Attention: John Lindert 

2200 Moores River Drive 

Lansing, Michigan 48911-1046 

 

Mr. Lindert, 

On behalf of the members and associates of the Midwest Section PGA we are pleased to support the 
nomination of Don Rea Jr. PGA, as the next Secretary of the PGA of America.  His service to the industry 
and most importantly our great association has not gone unnoticed and certainly shines brightly. 

 We confidently believe that Don’s viewpoints, wisdom, mindsets, staunch leadership and his 
preparation have been brilliant and will continue to be brilliant as our next Secretary.  The officers were 
in total unity with the selection and believe Don will represent not just us but the entire 29,000 with 
dignity and professionalism.     

 In addition to his impressive work resume, Don’s service (over two decades) to our association is 
very much appreciated and will serve him well in the very near future.  We look forward to the 
possibility of Don Rea Jr., serving as Secretary of the PGA of America. 

 

We Wear One Badge, 

 

Randy Towner, PGA 

President 

Midwest Section  

  

 

 


